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February 2, 2016 
 
 
Rich Becker, Chair 
Judiciary & Administration Committee  
 
Dear Rich: 
 
This will serve to notify you that I am making the following appointments. Please be advised that the City Attorney, 
Mayor and City Clerk are reviewing all of the terms of each appointed office. These appointments are based on the 
best available information at this time and are subject to continued review.  Any updates or corrections may be made 
at a future time based on their findings.  
 
Ethics Board 
Reappoint Donald Campbell, 1029 28

th
 Street South, for another three (3) year term ending March 8, 2019. 

 
Human Rights Commission 
Reappoint Fabio Burgos, 433 South 19

th
 Street, for another two (2) year term ending March 1, 2018. 

 
Reappoint Will Van Roosenbeek, 1236 Mississippi Street, for another two (2) year term ending March 1, 2018. 
 
Library Board 
Reappoint Jodi Ehrenberger, 127 23

rd
 Street South, for another three (3) year term ending March 31, 2019. 

 
Replace Thomas Sleik with Judy Bouffleur, 2575 Edgewood Place, for a three (3) year term ending March 31, 2019. 
 
Municipal Parking Utility Board 
Replace Leah Mudler with Angie Manke, 1028 7

th
 Street South, for the residue of a two (2) year term ending  

May 11, 2017. 
 
Replace Asst. Chief Rob Abraham with Captain Troy Nedegaard, 820 28

th
 Street South, for the residue of a two (2) year 

term ending May 11, 2017. 
 
Municipal Transit Utility Board 
Appoint CM Gary Padesky, 825 20

th
 Street South, for the residue of a two (2) year term ending April 18, 2017.   

 
Confirmation of the above appointments is needed and will be appreciated.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Mayor Tim Kabat 
 
TK:hs
 
Cc: City Clerk, City Attorney 
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